
 

12th September 2021   

  

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

Year 5 and Year 6 Open Evening – Ash Hill Academy, Tuesday 5th October 2021  

 

I would like to formally invite you to attend the Year 5 and Year 6 Open Evening at Ash Hill 

Academy on Tuesday 5th October 2021.   

 

The event will run from 4.00pm to 7.00pm, incorporating two introductory presentations at 

4.30pm and 5.30pm in the Main Hall, Porter building. You may choose which session you wish 

to attend.   

 

The presentation will introduce the core values and our vision for the academy 

and introduce the breath of academic and personal development opportunities available at 

Ash Hill Academy. This will be followed by an opportunity to take a tour of the academy 

including the new state of the art Porter building, meet members of our current Student 

Leadership Team, try out a range of activities, and speak to teachers from all departments.   

 

If on the evening you would like to look around the academy prior to the presentation that 

you are attending, you are welcome to do so, but please note that you will be offered the 

opportunity of a guided tour at the end of the presentation.  

 

At Ash Hill Academy we know that choosing the right school for our children is one of the most 

important decisions we, as parents or carers, are likely to make.  I hope that you are able to 

take the opportunity to visit us and discuss the range of outstanding opportunities that Ash Hill 

Academy can provide for your child.  

  

If you are unable to attend on this evening, but would like the opportunity to visit for a tour of 

the academy, this can be arranged by contacting Mr Hicks, Vice Principal 

at info@ashhillacademy.org.uk who will be happy to arrange this for you.  

  

Yours faithfully 

  

 
 

 

Mr Brooke  

Principal  

mailto:info@ashhillacademy.org.uk

